City of Norfolk

402-844-2220 Solid Waste Division, WPC Norfolk WPC

402-844-2221 Fax 610 E Monroe Ave.

tboling@ ci.norfolk.ne.us Norfolk, NE 68701
May 23, 2006

Service Line, Inc.

Att: Jessie Wilcox
2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, Wi 53959

Re: Disposal of Wastes
Dear Ms. Wilcox,

On your May 16" email to me you introduced us to “Renegade” (parts washer cleaner product you
provide to businesses). You indicated that either a commercial business or industry usually
discharges about 20-40 galions of the spent cleaner 3-4 times a year. You submitted an MSDS on
the detergent, and a lab analysis on the spent waste from a commercial business, which indicate
no hazards and some trace metfals. It appears not to be of concern, however we're subject fo
Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality’s Pretreatment Program, and they may have more
restrictive regulations than our City Code. You may want to contact them as well.

Contact us if you need anything further.
Sincerély,

i
City of Norfolk,
Todd Boling, Wastewater Superintendent
Enclosure: Copy of email, MSDS, & analysis
cc: Dennis Smith, Public Works Director

Gary Lund, Solid Waste Manager
Dennis Watts, Water & Sewer Director
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